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Mark Your              
Calendar 

 June 4 | Leave for HS 

camp at 1:30 pm 

 June 6 | Summer women’s 

Bible Study  at 10 am 

(goes for 6 weeks on 

Tuesdays) 

 June 11 | Leave for MS 

camp at 1:30 pm 

 June 18 | Father’s Day | 

Prayer send off for Africa 

mission trip 

 June 20 | Elder’s Meeting 

at 7:30 pm 

 June 22 | Picnic in the 

Park Potluck for Ladies at 

6:30 am Annie Oakley Park 

 June 24—26 | The Rock 

 June 28 | Leave for 4th 

grade camp at 1:30 pm 

 

I don’t know about you, but I am ready this time of year.  School is 
out, the temperature is finally starting to climb out of the snow like temps 
and vacations are being planned.  It won’t be too long and I will desire 
cooler weather again but for now I am ready.  I am ready to enjoy all that 
summer has to offer.  Especially, the little bit of down time that we loving-
ly refer to as “vacation.”  I am looking forward to enjoying time with my 
family, resting and relaxing.   

Did you know that vacationing is scriptural?  We see, in the book of 
Mark, that Jesus and His disciples have been teaching, doing miracles and 
flat out working their tails off and they are overwhelmed.  Jesus says in, 
Mark 6:31 (NIV) 31 Then, because so many people were coming and going 
that they did not even have a chance to eat, he said to them, "Come 
with me by yourselves to a quiet place and get some rest." Jesus reminds 
us that we need to get away from our normal routine and get some rest.  
The rest that he speaks of is the idea of refreshing ourselves to continue 
the task ahead.  Many of us will take vacations this summer and I want us 
to remember that as we take those vacations to get some rest with our 
families, let us not forget that even as Jesus rested He still made time for 
His Father.  Find a church to worship at as a family when you are away 
from home, give to His Kingdom work here at OCC by simply mailing your 
tithe to the church or drop it by the church on your way out of town and 
refresh yourself as a family as you vacation.  

 

Blessings, 

 

Ja 



Thank you to everyone that helped 
with VBS! 

It was a great week!! 



►There is still time to register for summer 

camps!  Register on the website 

www.lakeviewchristiancamp.org and get 

your payment into the church office. 

We will be taking kids to each camp 

(except 6th grade) - please be at the 

church parking lot at 1:30 pm on the day 

camp begins! 

 

2017 CAMP DATES ARE: 

High School Camp | June 4 - 9 

Middle School Camp | June 11 - 16 

6th grade  | June 18 - 23 

4th grade camp | June 28 - July 1 

1s & 2nd grade camp  | July 2 - 3 

3rd grade camp | July 3—8 

5th grade camp | July 9 - 14 

THE ROCK (for those going INTO 6th, 

7th, 8th, & 9th grade) will be June 
24 - 26!   Visit with Jason if you are 

interested in going!  Registration forms 
and more information are on our web-
site!  www.oakleychristianchurch.com. 

Deadline to get 
registered is 
June 4. 

 

NO Youth Groups at  

The Cave in June & July! 

Adventure Bible Zone (our chil-

dren’s church) is held every other 

Sunday during the sermon portion 

of our Worship Service.  For kids 

age 4 years old through 4th grade.  

ABZ will be held June 4, June 18, 

July 2, July 16, and July 30. 

High School Mission Trip 

Southern California 

 

 

July 22—29, 2017 



Saturday, June 10, 2017 

Bring your firearms, ammo, fishing supplies, and chairs! 

Fishing, target shooting, and lots of fun! 

BRING YOUR OWN SACK SUPPER 

Held at the home of Dwight & Rhonda Abell 

18 miles southeast of Oakley 

Begins at 4:00 PM 

SACK SUPPER AT 6:00  PM 

Come on out for some great  

FAMILY time!  

Contact Dwight 953.7156 with any questions                                                                                       



High School Mission Trip 

Southern California 

 

 

July 22—29, 2017 

Summer Women’s Bible Study 

Tuesdays | 10:00 am to 11:30 am 

Child Care  Available   

Begins June 6 

 6 week study 

If you have any questions, visit with 
Rhonda Abell 785.953.7078. 

This is a community study, invite your 
friend, all women are welcome! 

Potluck Picnic in the Park 
for Ladies!! 

Thursday, June 22  
6:30 pm 

Annie Oakley Park 
Enjoy an evening of fun & 

fellowship 

We offer our sincere sympathy to the family 

of John “Jack” Steiger, he passed away on 

May 26, 2017.    

Leoma lives at 429 Smokyhill, Oakley, KS 

67748 and J.J. & Dana live at 3526 CR O 

Rexford, KS 67753 



World-Class, Accessible & Affordable: Growing your leadership demands intentionality. 
Each Summit faculty member is carefully selected to deliver intellectually rigorous content 
in an environment that fosters vigorous thinking and dialogue. Hosted in more than 1,300 
cities worldwide, the Summit is both accessible and affordable, facilitating large team partic-
ipation.  

A Culture of Leadership: Everybody has influence and the potential to spark positive 
change. A culture of Christ-centered leadership can change individual lives, churches, busi-
nesses, government, schools and homes. For many participants, the Summit is the most 
leadership-infusing annual experience they use to build into their entire congregation.  

Unapologetically Christ-Centered: From the very beginning, the primary target of the 
Summit has been church-focused. Increasingly the Summit attracts Christians from every 
walk of life. Still, the leadership core in a local church remains the focal point. A culture of 
Christ-centered leadership can change an entire church, a community…even the world!  

Local Ownership, Global Reach: Our Host Sites and local church leaders are uniquely 
equipped to reflect Christ to the communities they serve. Whether in a suburb of Los Ange-
les or a village in Vietnam, local Christ-followers are challenged to elevate their intensity of 
leadership and adapt the learnings within their cultural context.  

 
 

OAKLEY CHRISTIAN CHURCH IS EXCITED TO BRING THIS 
EVENT TO OAKLEY!!   

August 10 & 11, 2017 held at The Cave  
For more information and to register, check out our own website 

(www.oakleychristianchurch.com) or the GLS website 
(www.willowcreek.com).  There are many exciting and well known 

speakers, check them all out online!  Everyone from OCC can attend 
for a discounted rate - please call the church office or talk to Jason for 
that code.  Cost if you register before July 11 is $89 for this two day 

conference, cost if you register after July 11 is $119. 



Oakley Christian Church 

200 East 4th Street 

P.O. Box 216 

Oakley, KS  67748 

785.672.3188  

Jason Whyte 

                                        Lead Pastor    

jwhyte@oakleychristianchurch.com 

Jason Schmidt 

Youth/Associate Pastor  

jschmidt@oakleychristianchurch.com 

Rhonda Abell 

Office Manager 

rhonda@oakleychristianchurch.com 

  

2nd Tuesday of each month | 7:00 PM 

Oakley Trap Club 

It’s time to get outside!  Come and join 

the fun with the OCC trap shooting team!  

If you are interested in being a part of 

the team, meet at the Trap Club (4 miles 

south and 1 mile 

east) on Tuesday, 

June 13 at 7:00 

PM! Everyone 

welcome - boys, 

girls, men, 

women!   If you 

have any 

questions, 

contact Glen 

Good, 785.672.3225.  Trap shoot takes 

place the 2nd Tuesday of each month! 

JUNE 
BIRTHDAYS 

2 Josh Whyte 

5 Emily Keller 

13  Addison & Aydrie Tyler 

15  Jera Schoenfeld 

15 Eric Sperber 

21 Rachel Gilliland 

21  Brian Waugh 

25   Kent Gladin 

28 Shelley Brock 

 

 

ANNIVERSARIES 

6 Fred & Marvia Miller 

9    Calder & Emily Keller 

9    James & Stephanie Wright 

10  Ron & Pat Clark 

11 Kurt & Julie Maurath 

15 Keith & Linda Shoemaker 

17  Steve & Peggy Golden 

21 Lyle & Glennis Boyd 

25 Ethan & Merabeth Riggs 

26   Craig & Kylie Wamsley 

29  Brian & Michelle Waugh 

30  Nate & Diane Harter 

          

Adult Mission Trip To Africa | July 5—20, 2017 

Janet Bean and Rhonda Abell will join Gather the 

Outcasts | Jim Rowh and several other adults for a 

Mission Trip to the Living Waters Orphanage in 

Mumias, Kenya, Africa!  The team will be working on 

more construction of the orphanage as well as min-

istering in another local orphanage and the local 

church. You can get involved by supporting and 

praying for this team!  Visit with Janet or Rhonda to-

day about how you can help!  OCC will have a prayer 

send off on June 18th for Janet & Rhonda! 


